
 
 

March 17, 2015 

 

Kaplan University  

School of Business and Information Technology 

 

To Whom IT May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Edward Jackson for admission into your 

Ph.D. program.  I had Mr. Jackson as a student in my IT541: Computer and Network 

Security course during the February, 2015 term, as part of a Masters of IT Program.  

Eddie was not only punctual and professional in his performance, he also showed a 

willingness to work hard and not just meet the course minimums.  He showed an ability 

to develop in-depth analysis; a trait that is needed for success in graduate school.  It 

was clear to me from the outset that Mr. Jackson sought excellence in his performance.  

I believe that he would be an asset to your doctoral studies program. If you have any 

further questions with regard to his background or qualifications, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Steven C. Bale 

Steven C., Bale, Ph.D., JD, CISSP 

Professor of Information Technology 

sbale@kaplan.edu 

sbale@unr.edu 
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